Michael Walker Senior Vice President, Chief Financial and Administrative Officer

July 16, 2015

Dear Stakeholders,

We made a correction regarding the calculation of the percentage increase in the NERC budget without CRISP. This affected slides 4 and 8 in the power point presentation of NERC's budget and pages 7 and 17 of the NERC business plan and budget which were posted yesterday evening and announced today. This correction does not affect NERC's proposed 2016 budget and assessments, inclusive of CRISP. Corrected documents have been posted in NERC's website.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.

Will Walker

3353 Peachtree Road NE Suite 600, North Tower Atlanta, GA 30326 404-446-2560 | www.nerc.com